Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 11:10 AM

To: ‘Arceneaux, Nicole Marie'

Cc: Evans, Brenda (Brenda.Evans@aecom.com)

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RO409 (351645 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland) - Vapor Intrusion

Investigation & Well Installation Update

Nicole,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the Site Assessment Report for case RO409 is extended to July 25,
2014.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie [mailto:Nicole.Arceneaux@chevron.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 11:04 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Evans, Brenda (Brenda.Evans@aecom.com)

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO409 (351645 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland) - Vapor Intrusion Investigation & Well
Installation Update

Jerry:

As we just discussed on the telephone, Chevron’s consultant (AECOM) has been working with their subcontractor
(Penecore) to schedule the well installation at Unocal Station 1156, located at 4276 MacArthur Boulevard in Oakland.
The soonest mutually acceptable date has been identified as June 11. In your letter dated March 19, 2014, you
established a well installation report due date of June 19, 2014. Based on the anticipated well installation date of June
11, that laboratory data won’t be received until approximately June 26, and our required internal reviews prior to
submittal of a report to an agency, you agreed to extend the report due date to July 25, 2014.

Thank you for your consideration and cooperation in this matter.

Nicole Arceneaux

Project Manager

Chevron Environmental Management Company
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road, Room 5119

San Ramon, CA 94583

Tel 925 790 6912

Cell 510 363 7354
nicole.arceneaux@chevron.com




